

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF INTERNAL AFFAIRS WELLINGTON 1

13 November 1980

Mrs B. MacFarlane, Secretary, New Zealand Home Birth Association, P.O. Box 7093, Wellesley Street, AUCKLAND.

Dear Mrs MacFarlane,

Since writing to you on 17 October my colleague the Minister of Health has referred to me a copy of his letter to you regarding the remuneration of domiciiary midwives.

I am certain that members of your Association will be pleased with the outcome.

Yours sincerely,

D.A. Highet

Minister of Internal Affairs